Matthew Barker

Subject: FW: DHN&T NDP

From:

Sent: 31 October 2018 08:25

To: dhnortwig@gmail.com; Jane Wormald

Cc: Norton Parish Council;
Subject: RE: DHN&T NDP

Good morning Jane,

Thank you for your correspondence. It is great news that you are preparing the papers for the referendum and we look forward to moving on to the next stage of formalising our proposal.

As the chair of the DHN&T NDP committee I can confirm that all three Parish Councils accept the inspectors recommendations.

Very kind regards,

Graham Locke